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हजुर हरु लै यो इन्फोरे्मशन नेपाली र्मा चाहहन्छ भहन कृपा ओफ़्फ़िचे र्मा ठ हिनुस होला  

Disco treat 

The children have been 
very well-behaved this 
half term and have been 
learning lots. As a reward, they had 
a disco and watched a DVD on  
Monday afternoon.  

Well done everyone!  

Farewell 

Mr Jones will be leaving us at the end of this 
term.  He has gained a promotion at another 
school. We would like to take this opportunity 
to thank Mr Jones for all he has done 
in the few years he has worked here. 
He will be missed by everyone. We 
wish him luck in his new role.   

Scarlet Fever 

Scarlet Fever is a seasonal bacterial  

illness that is common at this time of 

year, mainly affects children, and is easily 

treated with antibiotics. 

Public Health England (PHE) has reported  

a significant increase in the number of 

reported cases of Scarlet Fever. 

Scarlet Fever is usually a mild illness but 

it is highly infectious so PHE is advising  

parents to be on the lookout for  

symptoms, which include a sore throat,  

headache and fever with a characteristic 

fine, pinkish or red body rash with a 

sandpapery feel. If signs of scarlet fever 

are suspected, it is important to contact 

your local GP or NHS 111.   

If Scarlet Fever is confirmed, please  

inform the school. 

Early treatment with antibiotics is  

important as it helps reduce the risk of 

complications such as pneumonia and 

the spread of the infection to others. 

Children or adults diagnosed with scarlet 

fever are advised to stay at home until at 

least 24 hours after the start of antibiotic 

treatment to avoid spreading the  

infection to others. 

Online Safety 

This week your free guide is about 

ΨOnline ChallengesΩ - please see 

attached. 

CLASS ATTENDANCE 

Well done to class  5P  - the pupils 

achieved 100% attendance last week. 

ECO News 

To celebrate Global Recycling Day our Eco Warriors 

made elephants out of plastic milk bottles. We think 

they have turned out well. 

 



Year 1 trip to Stafford Castle 

Year 1 enjoyed a trip to Stafford 

Castle yesterday, despite the 

weather! They had a great time 

being knights and looking around 

the castle.  They also enjoyed dressing up, brass 

rubbing, making lavender bags and looking at 

lots of different weapons.  Thank you to all our 

adult volunteer helpers who came along.  We 

will upload some photographs to the school 

website. 

Year 1 Stay & Make 

Year 1 had a fun afternoon on Wednesday 

making castles.  The pupils (and parents!) were 

very creative and used their knowledge of  

castles to add lots of detail.  Well done every-

one!  Thank you to all our parents who sup-

ported the event and for collecting and send-

ing in your empty boxes.  We will upload some 

photographs to the school website of the 

amazing creations.  

Reception Stay & Play 

Our Reception classes enjoyed a lovely afternoon 

this week at their ΨStay & PlayΩΦ  Thank you to all 

the parents/grandparents who came along.   

Reading Competition 

Thank you to everyone who has sent in photos 

showing you reading in Ψstrange placesΩΦ  The 

closing date for entries is next Tuesday 9 April. 

BREXIT 

We have been informed by Stafford Borough Council that, should a deal not be reached by next  

Friday 12 April, then the UK will probably have to take part in the European Elections.  If this is the 

case, the school will be closed to the pupils on Thursday 23 May.  We have asked if they could find 

another venue to use as a Polling Station but, unfortunately, they cannot and they do have the  

authority to close the school.   

Hopefully, we will have a final decision by the end of next week and we will advise you  

accordingly. 

Mothersõ Day Lunches 

We hope all our mums have enjoyed their 
lunch over the last 2 weeks. It was lovely 
to see everyone having some special time  
together.  Huge thanks to our kitchen and 
office staff for the additional work. Please 
have a look at our school website ñ we 
have some super photographs of you all. 

Socks Appeal 

If you have any socks in good, 

clean condition suitable for  

children aged 5 to 8 that you no longer need, 

we would be grateful if you could send them 

into school to use as spares. 


